
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 14-006 
 
DATE: April 29, 2014 
 
TO: Ed Callis, Chairman, ASTM D0.02.B0.06  

FROM: Richard E. Grundza  
 
SUBJECT: Two-Stroke-Cycle Reference Test Status from October 1, 2013 through  
 March 31, 2014 
 
 
Status 

 
 

 There was no Two Stroke Cycle reference test activity for this ASTM period. For a summary of 
the most recent reference activity, please refer to TMC Memorandum 13-056. This summary is also 
available from the TMC web site at:  
ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/tc/semiannualreports/B06%20SemiAnnualReport%20-%20October%202013.pdf 
 
 
  
 
REG/reg 
 
c: F. M. Farber, TMC 
  J. A. Clark, TMC 
    Two Stroke Cycle Mailing List  
    TMC Website Semiannual Report Directories  
 
Distribution:  Email 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


